
North Saanich Middle School
Grade 5 Transition Process 2022

We are looking forward to welcoming our Gr 5 families to North Saanich 
Middle School. This process provides an opportunity to learn about all 

that NSMS has to offer!

April 4th April 27th May 2th

June 7May 17th-19thMay 5th

Welcome Letter sent 

to Grade 5 Families
Learning Services 

Information Session 

(Virtual) 6:00-7:00 pm
Band Letter/Video 

shared with Grade 5 

Teachers

Band forms go live

Grade 5 Visits to 

NSMS

Grade 5 Parent Night

(Virtual) 6:00-7:00 pm

NSMS Staff Visit 

Grade 5 Classes Parent Open House

June 7th 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NBkLXSLA31eenJ_jGoXPeoRDdbE5P4EXoZq8pe6vg44/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NBkLXSLA31eenJ_jGoXPeoRDdbE5P4EXoZq8pe6vg44/edit?usp=sharing

